
 

 

Parents of 2022/2023 Middle School Students,  

 In addition to the general school supplies (either purchased through EPI or by yourself), each 6th, 7th and 
8th grade middle school student will need to have a few additional items for use each day at school next year.   

(1) AN ORGANIZATIONAL SYSTEM      You and your child may choose the system that makes the most sense to 
you!  Each student needs a filing system that will accompany him/her to each class throughout the day.  
This filing system will be the main organizing tool for notebooks, paper, planner and folders.  We are 
recommending either a 12-pocket accordion filing system (cloth or poly material are both fine) OR a 
zippered 3-ring, 2-inch cloth binder.  

 
(2) FLASH DRIVE       Each student in MS will need a flash drive (at least 32GB to 64 GB) for use in writing 

papers, saving documents and for technology class.  
 

(3) PE UNIFORM     All students in 6th-8th grades will change clothes for PE and will need a St. Joseph PE 
uniform.  Black uniform PE shorts and a gray SJ uniform PE shirt may be purchased online on our school 
website through the SJCS Spirit store in August 2022.  

 
(4) LOCKER SHELF    Each 6th, 7th and 8th grade student is provided a locker to store books and supplies.  

Students will be issued combination locks for use with their lockers. Each child will need to have a locker 
shelf.  A locker shelf is included on the 6th grade supply list.  A shelf is not on the 7th and 8th school supply 
list as most will use the same one from 6th grade. If not, please purchase a shelf.  Additional locker 
accessories are allowed; however, your child may not decorate or accessorize the outside of their locker. 

 
(5) SJCS PENCIL BAG    All students in grades 1-8 are required to have a maroon SJCS pencil bag.  There is no 

need to purchase a new one each year as they are durable!  However, if you are new to our school or have 
lost one, they are always available for purchase in the school office or at the Back to School picnic.  The 
cost for the pencil bag is $10.00.  

 

Please feel free to contact Jennifer Basham at jbasham@stjosephccschool.net if you have any questions.  
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